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What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

The research is unequivocal – we are in state of humankind induced global warming. That being said, 
even if some of us wish it could be sated or even stopped; capitalism will continue to demand growth. 
But does that mean growing our freeway system – impacting our community and creating even more 
carbon producing traffic – couldn't we invest in public transportation and other forms of efficient mass 
transit that would both improve our the wellbeing of our community while allowing for continued 
economic growth? 
I urge ODOT to conduct and EIS on the proposed freeway expansion. Let's work toward better future.  

 


